
If you have any questions, contact Andrea Smith at asmith@npesc.org.  

 
 

OHIO SCHOOL COUNSELOR 

EVALUATION SYSTEM (OSCES) 

 

The passage of House Bill 64 in July 2015 directed the State Board of Education to develop and 
adopt a standards-based state framework for evaluation of school counselors.  The Ohio 
School Counselor Evaluation System (OSCES) was created in response to this mandate and is 
designed to assess the performance of Ohio school counselors. 

In order to evaluate school counselors, the evaluator must complete one day of state training 
on the Ohio School Counselor Evaluation System (OSCES).  The training will provide better 
understanding of the OSCES Framework and Model, and allow practice of skills and sharing of 
resources and best practices in educator evaluation.   

A one day face-to-face training session is required for all evaluators of school counselors.  It is 
recommended that the evaluator and school counselor attend this face-to-face training session 
together.   
 

WHEN:   Wednesday, September 19, 2018 

WHERE:    NOECA (219 Howard Drive, Sandusky) 

WORKSHOP TIMES:  9:00 AM  –  3:30 PM (6.0 contact hours will be provided)   

PRESENTER:   Kathryn Hott of NPESC 

OTHER:  Lunch will be provided for all participants.  This training is FREE for 
staff from North Point ESC’s client districts.    

The registration cost for staff from non-client districts is $50 per 
participant. 
 

Register online: 

  https://goo.gl/forms/SghzWFCawLe9UYpi2 
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